
Lake Dance Chaperones 

First and most important—Thank you for volunteering to chaperone for the 

Stirling Lake Dance.  Without chaperones like you, we could not run events like 

this. 

 

 The Lake Dance will be held from 7:30pm – 9:30pm.  Chaperones should 

arrive any time between 6-7:30 during set up if they can help us get ready.  

 Parking is in the Stirling Lake lot off of High Street. 

 At the end of the evening, chaperones will help us clean up and move the 

car line through loading the kids and sending them off for the evening.  

Many hands will make quick work of this. 

 As chaperones, you may be asked to help serve snacks and drinks, monitor 

kids coming in and out at the gates, supervise events like the Limbo or a 

volleyball game, stand “guard” at the shoreline to make sure no one is 

tempted to go in the water; but above all—you will be asked to make sure 

the kids are having fun while being safe and following the rules. 

 Ideally we like to have approximately 15 chaperones. 

 

Thank you for taking part in this event. 


